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The Formentera Office of Environment (Conselleria de Medi Ambient, CMAF) reports that, as
part of the project to regulate mooring at Estany des Peix, boat owners are asked to move
vessels in zones 3, 4 and 5 of Estany des Peix as soon as possible so that works can continue.

  

Questions? Inquiries should be directed to the CMAF via telephone (971.32.12.10, Monday to
Friday) or e-mail ( mediambient@conselldeformentera.cat ).
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